FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION

Experimental Licensing Branch
2000 M Street, N.W., Suite 230
Washington, D.C. 20554

June 4, 1998

In reply refer to:
NH, Rm 264-A
MS 1300-E1

Omnipoint Corporation

1365 Garden of the Gods Road
Colorado Springs, CO 80907
Attm: Kiell S. Anderson

RE: Experimental Radio Services
(Part 5 of the FCC Rules)
Dear Mr. Anderson:

The Experimental Licensing Branch hereby acknowledges receipt of your applications for
experimental authority filed on FCC Forms 405 received 5/28/98.

File numbers have been assigned to your applications as follows:

KK2XCV 2174-EX-RR-1998
KF2XEH 1629-EX-RR-1998

Please allow approximately 90 days for processing of your filing.

Thank you, »
%4%7 x%//w
Nancy Hey,

Information Technician
Experimental Licensing Branch




